
Debora J. Halbert, PhD 
Vice President for Academic Strategy

Bachman Hall 
2444 Dole Street 

Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96822 
Telephone: (808) 956-6897 

Fax: (808) 956-9119 
An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution 

July 12, 2022 

Mr. Christian Fern 
Executive Director 
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1017 Palm Dr. 
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Via email to fern@uhpa.org 

Subject:  Proposed Additional Changes to RP 6.208 Board Exemptions to Non-Resident Tuition 

Dear Mr. Fern: 

Regents Policy 6.208 was recently revised in February 2022. A few further changes are being 
proposed as described below. 

1) RP 6.208 defines when students may be granted waivers of the non-resident tuition
differential (NRTD). This policy is being updated to include ROTC students at the
University.  Although most ROTC participants are residents, it is important to include
this program which awards additional scholarship funds to support these students’ other
costs of attendance. This may also encourage the federal government to allow more
students to participate in ROTC.

2) Item III.F. is being further clarified with reference to other Board of Regents’ policies
that may be related to non-residential tuition differentials.

Attached are a clean copy and redline version of the revised policy. The current policy can be 
viewed at https://www.hawaii.edu/policy/docs/temp/rp6.208.pdf 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Debora J. Halbert 
Vice President for Academic Strategy 
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